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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Teachers To Parents 
Unfortunately the T2P App is not the best way to receive texts from school. Please delete the App and you 
will receive texts in the normal way. Many thanks. 
 
Face Coverings 
Each Tuesday Camden Headteachers have a briefing with Public Health colleagues. It is recommended that 
school staff and parents/carers should wear face coverings at drop off and pick up in order to avoid any pos-
sible transmission of the virus. Can I please ask for your support with this from Monday 23rd November. 
 
Social Distancing on Islip Street 
Camden Council will be widening the pavement on Islip Street from January 2021. The parking bays outside 
school will be suspended in order to give more space for social distancing at busy times outside our school.  
 
Welcome Back Cedar! 
Cedar will be back in school on Monday 23rd November. Their classroom has been deep cleaned and is all 
ready for them. Thank you to Flora and Karen and their team for online learning during the isolation period.  
 
Sycamore Class 
We are expecting Sycamore back in school on Friday 27th November. Your classroom has also been deep 
cleaned. Thank you to Johnny and his team for online learning this week.  
 
Christmas Trees from The Friends of Kentish Town 
As in previous years, we will be placing a bulk order for Christmas Trees to raise funds for the school.  We 
are able to manage this in a Covid safe way.  
 
We are using the same company, Trees for Christmas, that we have used for many years and the trees are 
good and green. We even have parents coming back after their children have left Kentish Town C of E Pri-
mary just for our trees! 
 

Thankyou Valerie 
Valerie Driancourt leaves us today to join the Autism Advisory Team in Southwark. Valerie has been a key 
person in setting up the ARB in our school over the last decade. We all wish her well in her new role.  
 

Nursery Contributions 
Nursery Parents and Carers recently received a letter about Nursery funding. While our offer is 30 hours of 
free provision, we ask that families who can, make a contribution towards the 15 hours that we fund as a 
school, above the 15 hours funded by central government. Please make a contribution on Parentpay if  you 
can. Thank you.  
 

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 
 

James Humphries  
Headteacher 


